Mr. Cory McCarville
Modern American Issues 

IKM-Manning High School

To whom it may concern:


The purpose of this letter is to inform you that in Modern American Issues we are going to be watching a  variety of movies where different areas of adult content is discussed.  If you feel that your child should not be watching these movies, or have any questions regarding the films please contact me at the school.

Thank you for your time,

Cory McCarville

